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Dear Planning Inspectorate

We live on  in Cawston and run a holiday let business there. We are not
able to attend the virtual hearing on 16thJuly but would like to register our concerns about
the impact of this proposal on our business, our safety, enjoyment in living here and the
well being of the village and the surrounding area. 

We will be interested to listen to the recording of the hearing when it is available.

Regards

David Vince & Nicola Draycott




